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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 9:51 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 2079 Randolph Ave - VB Assessment VB1905

Hi Mai –  
 
I received a phone call from the property owner asking about the VB fee that went to assessment. After talking 
to Matt Dornfeld, this was vacant as a result of a fire. The VB file closed the day after it went to assessment. 
Will you please do a resolution to delete the assessment since it was scheduled for LH last Tuesday and the PO 
didn’t call until after the hearing.  If there’s any issues, let me know.  Thanks. 
 
Vicki 
 
 

Vicki Sheffer 
TISH Program Manager
Dept. of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1935 
vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul  
by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all. 
 


